
From: Deborah Witzburg <dwitzburg@igchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, May 15, 2023 1:33 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Panelist Invitation: Safe & Just Communities Summit 

 

 
Steve, 
 
I’m following up on our email exchange below. I returned on Tuesday from a trip to New York to speak 
on a panel at the 2023 Safe & Just Communities Summit at John Jay College of Criminal Justice. The 
program’s host provided coach airfare and hotel accommodations. 
 
Please let me know if you need anything else from me. 
 
Best, 
Deborah 
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